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ANNOUNCEMENT          
 
 
 
DATE:  October 12, 2011 
 
TO:   All Personnel 
 
FROM:  Curt Glaser, Human Resources Manager 
 
SUBJECT:  Death of Retired Fire Battalion Chief Arden O. Bryant 
  
DISPOSITION: Read/Post/Destroy November 11, 2011 
 
 
Retired Fire Battalion Chief Arden O. Bryant answered his last alarm on October 10, 2011.  He 
was 92 years old. 
 
Arden joined the Department on January 24, 1942.  He promoted through the ranks from 
Firefighter to Engineer on April 22, 1947.  He promoted to Captain on September 17, 1957 and 
finally to Battalion Chief on August 10, 1964.   
 
Battalion Chief Bryant retired on February 27, 1974 as the Training Chief, with over 32 years of 
service to the Department. 
 
Services are going to be held: 
 
October 19, 2011, Wednesday 
12:00 p.m. 
El Camino Memorial Park (Chapel) 
5600 Carroll Canyon Road 
Sorrento Valley, CA  
 
Condolences can be sent to: 
 
Bryant Family 
9331 Carmichael Drive 
La Mesa, CA  91941 

 

 


